Frances Causey

I urge you to reject the proposed air-pollution permit for the Copper World mine. As it's currently
drafted, the proposed permit does little to ensure the mine protects our air or environment. At a
minimum you must require the Copper World mine to obtain a Class I permit. A Class I permit is
necessary so that the mine is *always* accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the
environment — no exceptions. In this era of terrible climate change impact, to allow a mine like
this -under the false impression of "greenwashing" is unacceptable. Do the bidding of the "people"
NOT corporations that only have money as their bottomline.

Frances Causey

Tubac, AZ



